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Lions Share their Vision for the future of Emergency Services 

 

WINDSOR, ON.  The Downtown Lions Club and the “Eyes Right” Foundation will make a 

presentation to the Windsor Regional Hospital Foundation tomorrow, March 11 at 10 am at the 

Ouellette Campus (Cafeteria).  

They will make an announcement that will impact emergency services at both Campuses. 

Speakers will include: 

 Theresa Morris, Director, Emergency Services 

 Dr. Gail Tanner, Chair, District A 1 Lions Sight Conservation Foundation 

 John Comisso, President, Windsor Regional Hospital Foundation 

 

The Windsor Regional Hospital Emergency Program provides a full range of services to meet the 

unscheduled and emergency healthcare needs for individuals of all ages in Windsor and Essex 

County. The Emergency Department (ED) at both hospital campuses are open 24 hours a day, 

seven days a week and see more than 107,000 patients each year. 
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For further information contact: 

Gisele Seguin, Director, Public Affairs, Communications, and Philanthropy 

519-987-3160 (cell) / gisele.seguin@wrh.on.ca 

 

Steve Erwin, Manager, Corporate Communications, Government and Community Relations 

519-564-4902 (cell) /  steve.erwin@wrh.on.ca 
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